
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
OF THE TURLOCK IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

REGULAR MEETING 
MAY 21, 2024 AT 9:00 A.M. 

 
 

 The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Turlock Irrigation District, which was 
scheduled to be held at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, in the Board Room of the Main 
Office at 333 E. Canal Drive, Turlock, California, has been canceled for lack of quorum. 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 in the Board 
Room of the Main Office located at 333 E. Canal Drive, Turlock, California.  This meeting will 
be a virtual and in-person meeting.  Details for public participation will be provided at www.tid.org 
as well as on the agenda when it is posted and distributed, at least 72 hours prior to the meeting 
date. 
 
DATE:  May 15, 2024 
 
 
 

Jennifer Land 
Executive Secretary to the Board of  

Directors of the Turlock Irrigation District 

http://www.tid.org/

